
Dear colleagues,

We are delighted to announce that 7th International Conference on Evidence-based Policy in Long-term 
Care will be held between 12th and 14th September 2024 in Bilbao, Bizkaia, Spain. We are very excited for 
the ILPN conference to be hosted by the Government of Biscay and are sure that Bilbao will prove a highly 
enjoyable and welcoming environment for all participants.
As always, the 7th ILPN conference will offer an opportunity to debate with international academics, policy 
makers and other experts all key long-term care policy questions, including:

Organised by:

More information will be posted soon.
The call for abstracts and sessions will be announced in January 2024.
We are looking forward to welcoming you to Bilbao for the ILPN conference 2024!

Dr Jose-Luis Fernandez
Director, International Long-Term  Care Policy Network, LSE

ilp-network@lse.ac.uk
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International comparison of care models

Policy implications of dementia and other consequences of ageing societies
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Design of long-term care instruments and policies
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